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Dear   Ministry   Partners, 
  
Let   me   introduce   myself.   My   name   is 
Joseph   Chau   and   I   serve   as   the 
Executive   Director   of   Operations   for   the 
US   Campus   Ministry   of   Cru.   I’m   writing   to 
you   about   our   mutual   friends   John   and 
Ellen   Fleming. 
  
I   have   known   John   and   Ellen   for   over   8 
years,   and   I   have   always   been 
encouraged   by   their   faith   and   passion   for 
God’s   Kingdom.   Their   professional   experiences   before   joining   staff   with   Cru   brought   John   and   Ellen   to 
my   attention   as   I   looked   to   form   the   National   Campus   Office   Operations   resource   team.   The   purpose   of 
the   team   is   a   vital   part   of   accelerating   the   mission   to   reach   every   student   and   faculty   on   every   campus. 
They   are   an   answer   to   prayer. 
  
Students   on   high   school   and   college   campuses   today   have   been   immersed   in   technology   that   is 
continuously   changing.   As   we   continue   to   launch   new   movements   in   more   locations   across   the   US   and 
around   the   world,   we   need   to   develop   the   technological   infrastructure   that   will   support   volunteers   and 
partners   like   never   before.   And   we   need   innovative   ways   to   engage   this   new   generation   with   the   gospel 
of   Jesus   Christ.      John’s   years   of   professional   experience   in   engineering   and   technology   will   be 
invaluable   in   his   new   role   as   a   Business   Analyst.      He   will   help   us   navigate   these   and   other   challenges   to 
help   ensure,   by   God’s   grace,   that   our   best   years   of   ministry   to   students   and   faculty   are   still   ahead   us. 
 
Please   join   me   in   praying   for   and   welcoming   the   Flemings   as   they   transition   into   their   new   role. 
 
Because   of   the   strategic   nature   of   this   role,   it   is   imperative   that   they   be   able   to   start   as   soon   as   possible. 
As   faithful   financial   and   prayer   partners   of   the   Flemings,   I   want   you   to   know   that   what   they   will   be   doing 
is   a   high   leverage   move   for   Kingdom   impact   and   they   need   your   strong   partnership   more   than   ever.    I 
also   encourage   you   to   continue   to   introduce   them   to   others   that   might      be   encouraged   to   hear   about 
their   ministry   to   students   and   faculty.      God   Bless   you. 
  
Yours   for   the   Kingdom, 

    
  
Joseph   Chau 
Executive   Director   of   Operations 
US   Campus   Ministry 
100   Lake   Hart   Dr. 
Orlando,   FL   32832 


